IES.11.44

Nancy Martins

City Clerks Office

100 Queen Street West, 10" floor West Wing
Toronto, Ontario

M5H2N2

Re: Item IE8.11 yongeTomorrow EA on Yonge Street Interim Update — Infrastructure and
Environment Committee

Dear Nancy,

We provide this letter of support on behalf of Cresford Developments as we are taking an active
role in constructing multiple mixed-use redevelopment projects in the City and many of them
with Yonge Street addresses within the study area.

Our goal is to build for the future with the belief that Yonge Street is Toronto’s most iconic and
vibrant street playing a symbolic role in the City’s cultural identity and would like the EA process
to continue as Yonge Street within the study area is in need of vast improvement and
infrastructure upgrades required to reduce pedestrian overcrowding and improve the
pedestrian experience.

We would like the work to continue knowing that the information report prepared by staff and
submitted to you is preliminary and for information purposes, but has taken into consideration
the input of many of the stakeholders within the community and it would be a shame to miss
out on any ideas and opportunities which have been expressed so far or any that may arise out
of further progress on the study.

Please accept this letter of support on item IE8.11 of the upcoming Infrastructure and

Environment Committee agenda for October 17t, 2019.

Yours truly,

Ryan Millar -

P -

VP. Planning and Development



